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15th June 2020 
 
Dear Year Ten Parent, 
 
I wrote to you, two weeks ago, to say we would not be holding lessons in school this term. I am writing 
to say that, with your help, we have reversed this decision. 
 
We have put together a plan which we feel is safe and allows some limited teaching for all year ten 
students for the rest of this term. We are yet to be told if there will be any disruption to teaching in 
September. 
 
From Monday 22nd June, all year ten students will be able to come to school for one day per week, for 
an English, Maths and Science lesson. This will complement, not replace, their online learning. 
 
There are many safeguards in place, and I send this letter with a guide to how school will work and a list 
of which day and which group your child is in. 
 
You are not obliged to send your child to school. If you have someone vulnerable in your household or 
someone in your household is unwell it may be sensible to keep them at home. We would urge 
everyone not in those circumstances to attend as they will benefit from re-establishing the routines of 
school ahead of a very important year for them. 
 
If your child is unwell, unlike in normal times, please keep them at home. 
 
School on the allotted day will run from 8.40 to 11.50. There will be no mixing between the three small 
groups on site on any day. There will be two short breaks between lessons to use the allocated toilets 
and to eat or drink food they have bought with them. Please read the guide carefully and ensure you are 
aware of which day and group your child is in. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher 
 


